

PLYMOUTH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

43 Old Ward Bridge Road • Plymouth, New Hampshire 03264 603-536-1152 • Fax: 603-536-9085 www.pes.sau48.org



September 28, 2010

Catherine Bentwood, RN, Director The Bridge House 260 Highland Avenue Plymouth, New Hampshire 03264

Dear Cathy,

This letter is to thank you and your staff for the profound services The Bridge House provides to New Hampshire families in their time of serious struggles. At Plymouth Elementary School, we see on a day-to-day basis the results of your hard work with families. Each student who has resided at The Bridge House excels at school—academically, socially, and emotionally. This success reflects the dignity and deep understanding—as well as the nutrition, clothing, and supplies—that The Bridge House provides students. This compassion, competence and communication from The Bridge House have a powerful impact on our students.

I speak for all PES staff and families in saying "thank you" for making a difference and for inspiring the best in all of us.

Warmly,

Julie J. Flynn Principal

jflynn@pes.sau48.org